On January 18, the Minister of Science and Education Emin Amrullayev met with Essam bin
Saleh Al- Jutaili, the newly appointed Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary of the
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to our country.

During the meeting,/ the current state of co-operation -between the two countries in the
field-of science-and-education-and the prospects of . development of.cooperation relations
were discussed.
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